
5663
Sponsor(s): Senators Morton and McCaslin

Brief Description: Studying the feasibility of state boundary line
changes.

SB 5663 - DIGEST

Directs the Spokane boundary review board to study the
feasibility of state boundary line changes and the process to
accomplish such changes. The Spokane boundary review board shall
report its findings and recommendations to the Washington state
legislature by January 15, 2004.

Appropriates the sum of twenty-seven thousand dollars, or as
much thereof as may be necessary, for the fiscal year ending June
30, 2004, from the general fund to the department of community,
trade, and economic development for the purposes of this act.


